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Kia ora,

Thank you again to all of you that have been supporting your children with their home learning. As a school
we are so impressed with the high engagement we have had throughout this whole lockdown. We even
have our new children that started in week 6 of this term meeting with their teachers. At just five years old
they are beginning their school learning adventure online. Ka pai to these children!!

Also, again I would like to thank our student leaders who are continuing to run and develop activities and
challenges for the school to participate in. We have an exciting GHS Amazing Race being worked on at the
moment. This will be shared with you shortly.

MAORI LANGUAGE MOMENT

At 12pm on Tuesday 14 September all of New Zealand
was encouraged to stop and take a moment for te reo
Māori.
Even during lockdown many of our children and staff still
managed to participate in this. Thank you Chloe Rice for
organising this and putting together so many resources
for our learning to continue online.

ONLINE WHANAU QUIZ

Unfortunately due to lockdown we have had to cancel our planned quiz night that was due to be held at the
Golf Club. Instead we are planning an online quiz event for FRIDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER
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COMPETITION TIME
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GULF HARBOUR SCHOOL SPONSORS 2021

If you would like to be a sponsor of Gulf Harbour School please contact Fiona Southgate at
f.southgate@ghs.school.nz
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